
Cayford, Edna 

From: Marie Correa <m|correa59@aol.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 9:37 PM 

To: HCIFS 

Subject: LD 227 An Act Regarding Health Care in the State Ought NOT to PASS 

This message originates from outside the Maiiie Legislature. . 
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Dear Senators and Representatives of the Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services Committee, 

An Act Regarding Health Care in the State, LD 227, has nothing to do 
With healthcare. 

I really cannot believe that this is coming up again. This time it covers the worst crimes of all 

times, Human Trafficking, Abortion, and Transgendering. If you vote for this, you do not care 

anything about Human Dignity. This will make Maine the most Dangerous State in the United 

States of America, especially for children. 

Please do not pass this bill, LD227, and better yet please stop bringing bill like this again. 

Sincerely, 

Marie L. Correa 

Marie L. Correa 
mlcorrea59@aol.c0m 

(207) 703-0896 

Sent from my iPad
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